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Attendance

The overall attendance for this week is 96.3% (target 95%).  Class attendance awards are –

Gold – 3S – 99.1%
Silver – 6A – 98.6%
Bronze –  4S – 97.1%
	Thursday 23rd May
	European Elections – School closed to children

	Friday 24th May
	School Closes for half term at 3.30 pm.

	Monday 3rd June
	School re-opens to all

	Thursday 6th June
	British Values Day

	Monday 17th June
	Prayer Spaces Week

	Tuesday 18th June
	New Intake Meeting – for children starting Reception in September 2019

	Monday 24th June
	STEM Week – details to follow

	Friday 28th June
	Open Afternoon 

	Tuesday 2nd July
	Parent’s Evening – details to follow

	Wednesday 3rd July
	Transition Day for new classes – EYFS Visit Day

	Friday 5th July
	Sports Day

	Monday 8th July
	Reserve Sport’s Day

	Tuesday 9th July
	Year 6 Talent Show – 6.30 pm in school – details to follow.

	Thursday 11th July
	Year 4 Music Performance in school – details to follow.

	Friday 12th July
	Summer Fair 3.30 pm

	Tuesday 16th July
	Year 6 Bowling & Pizza Hut trip – see separate letter.

	Thursday 18th July
	Leavers Service in Church – 2 pm

	Friday 19th July
	Leavers Assembly in school – 2.30 pm

School closes at 3.30 pm






IMPORTANT – School Closure


School is confirmed as closed to children on Thursday 23rd May because of the European elections.  








Date Changes – please note some dates above have changed from previous newsletters.





Medicines in School


Medicines will be administered in school if they are brought to school’s office by a parent and a form completed and signed by the parent.  Medicines should be prescribed by a doctor and must have to be taken 4 times each day.








CARS





For the safety of your children under no circumstances is it permitted to park/drop children off around the entrances to school or drive on to the car park.  Thank you for your co-operation.





Summer Fair


Our Summer Fair takes place on 12th July at 3.30 pm.  If any parent or friend would like to hire a stall at the Fair for a small fee, then please call at school’s office to register your interest.  The stalls will be given out on a first come/first served basis.








Catering Vacancy


Currently there are two vacancies in our school kitchen. One for 7½ hours and one of 10 hours.    To apply for the role please click –


� HYPERLINK "https://jobs.lancashire.gov.uk/jobs/catering-assistant-1608" �https://jobs.lancashire.gov.uk/jobs/catering-assistant-1608�


Search LCC jobs, then ‘catering’.  The job reference is 19000198.





Trip Payments


Various trips have been booked and can only be paid for through ParentPay.  ParentPay codes are available from the office.





Operation Encompass


Please see the letter sent home last week regarding Operation Encompass.








ParentPay Update


Some parents have still not registered with ParentPay.  It’s very simple to do – visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.parentpay.co.uk" �www.parentpay.co.uk� and use your codes.  If you no longer have your code please call at school for a copy.  Thanks.









